
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
16 November 2018 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
End of Key Stage 1 Expectation Meeting – 9.00am Tuesday 20th  
November 2018 
 
All of our Year 2 Parents are invited to a meeting at 9.00am on 
Tuesday 20th November in the Main Hall.  This is to discuss our 
expectations of your children at the end of Year 2 and their 
forthcoming SATS in May next year. 
 
The meeting will last approximately half an hour and you will need to 
stay for the whole meeting. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on the day.  Thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss Y Pennock 
Year 2 Curriculum & Achievement Leader 
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